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Trash and Recycling Collection – Arctic Blast

January 24 - Rock County residents are being encouraged to be ready for significant weather
systems that will impact the area over the next several days. Wind, snow and extreme
temperatures will create dangerous conditions and hazards for travel, safety and health through
next Wednesday.

Due to the extreme weather and high wind speeds, the City of Beloit is encouraging residents
not to place their trash and recycling at the curb for collection on the following days; January 27,
January 28 and January 29.

As an alternative residents are encouraged to bring trash and recycling to the city’s Recycling
Drop Off Center, 2351 Springbrook Ct, Beloit WI, Saturday, February 1st

from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm or hold until the following week on your collection day.

For more information, call the City of Beloit Public Works Operations Division at
(608) 364-2929.
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